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Regulatory Update – South Korea 

South Korea – Amendments to Labelling Requirements 
 

Further to PCS’ Regulatory Update issued on 17th October 2017, the South Korea Regulator, 
National Radio Research Agency (RRA) issued a Regulation concerning amendments to the 
labelling methods applicable to Conformity Assessment for Broadcasting Telecommunications 
Equipment on 5th December 2017. The changes come into effect immediately. 

 

Please find a summary of the main changes below: 

 

- A change to the ‘Indication of Broadcasting Communication Equipment’ code of the 
Conformity of Assessment Number from ‘MSIP’ to ‘R’, as follows: 

 

                Conformity Assessment number (Certification number) -  old format: 

 

Conformity Assessment number (Certification number) - new format: 
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- The option to use the underscore ( _ ) in the Conformity Assessment Number in addition 
to letters, numbers and the hyphen ( - ) is now permitted. 

 

PCS have been informed that there is no impact to devices Approved in South Korea before 5th 
December 2017 - the new labelling requirements only apply to new devices Approved in South 
Korea after this date. 

 

For further information on this Update, please contact: 

Albina Sultangulova 
Product Compliance Specialists             
Email: albina@productcompliancespecialists.com  
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